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Clark Nugent, M.D., clinical professor of obstetrics and gynecology in the Medical 
School, retired from active faculty status on September 5, 2023. 

Dr. Nugent received his medical degree in 1981 from the University of Michigan.  He also 
completed an obstetrics and gynecology residency at the University of Michigan Hospitals in 
1985 and a maternal-fetal medicine fellowship from The George Washington University in 1987. 
Dr. Nugent joined the University of Michigan faculty as an instructor in 1987, and was promoted 
to assistant professor in 1990, clinical assistant professor in 1991, clinical associate professor in 
1993, and clinical professor in 2003. 

Dr. Nugent is board-certified in obstetrics and gynecology and maternal-fetal medicine and 
nationally recognized for his clinical and research interests in multiple gestation, prenatal 
diagnosis, fetal therapy, alloimmunization in pregnancy, fetal growth disorders, patient safety 
and perinatal ethics.  Dr. Nugent has been committed to improving clinical care and patient 
outcomes throughout his career.  He served as director of prenatal diagnosis for 13 years and has 
been recognized for his excellence in resident education serving as the obstetrics and gynecology 
residency program director from 2003-2009.  Dr. Nugent received the Association of Professors 
of Gynecology and Obstetrics’ Excellence in Teaching Award, the Council on Resident 
Education in Obstetrics and Gynecology’s National Faculty Award for Excellence in Teaching, 
and two prestigious Silver Speculum Awards, given by the graduating residents.   

Institutionally, Dr. Nugent has been a member of the Hospital Ethics Committee, the 
Medical School Admissions Committee, and the Genome Ethics Committee.  Dr. Nugent has at 
least 35 peer-reviewed publications, no less than five book chapters, and numerous invited 
lectures on late preterm birth, fetal procedures and induction of labor.  In each role, Dr. Nugent 
has served with great success and made major contributions to the field of maternal-fetal 
medicine.  

The Regents now salute this distinguished scholar and surgeon by naming Clark Nugent, 
clinical professor emeritus of obstetrics and gynecology.  
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